
PETITION OPPOSING THE CONVERSION OF DOGWOOD PARK 
TENNIS COURTS INTO A SKATEBOARD FACILITY 

 
 

We, the undersigned individuals are opposed to dismantling the Dogwood Park tennis courts and 
converting this existing recreational facility into a skateboard facility. While we understand the 
need for such a facility for skateboarders in the City of North Canton, we do not think it is a good 
use of city funds to tear down a well-maintained recreational facility in order to convert the area 
into another recreational facility. We support the construction of a skateboard park in the City of 
North Canton and feel that another location other than Dogwood Park would make much more 
sense. We want to preserve the existing Dogwood Park tennis courts for the continued use and 
enjoyment of all who come to Dogwood Park.  
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